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5th November 2021 
 

Celebrating Differences – PSHE 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6,  
 
In PSHE lessons this term, we will be covering the unit ‘Celebrating Differences’. While this unit is 
incredibly informative and allows for much discussion around very current affairs, it can also be a 
sensitive one, particularly if any of the topics discussed are pertinent to you or your child.  
 
The main elements we will be covering are prejudice and discrimination; diversity; racism and 
equality. This includes the rights of someone who is transgender. The transitioning process may be 
something that raises questions in the classroom and while we will talk about the rights of a 
transgender person, we will not go into detail about the transitioning process.  
 
We will also look into how differences can be a source of conflict in the world as well as a cause for 
celebration.  
 
I wanted you to be aware of our lessons in case your child raises further questions with you at home. 
Please do let me know if you think your child may find any of these lessons particularly difficult or 
personal. You can of course make an appointment to speak to my by telephone if you wish to discuss 
any of these matters further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L. Brett 

Miss Brett 
Class 6 Teacher 
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